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Dear,  
  

Time is running out, but the opportunity to change a life is still in your hands. 
As the Schools of Africa Summer Fundraiser comes to a close, we want to 

thank you for walking with us on this journey across Mozambique, Kenya, 

Rwanda, Liberia and Guinea-Bissau. You’ve heard the powerful stories. You’ve 

seen the progress. And now, with just a short time left, we’re inviting you to make 

a final donation that will go directly toward classrooms, training centers, 

clean water, and hope.  
  

Here’s what your support means: 
  

In Mozambique, your gift helps install water tanks and repair essential school 

equipment so students and teachers can learn and teach with dignity. 
  

In Kenya, your support will renovate a dilapidated dining hall and continue 

offering structure, stability, and nourishment to over 600 students—many of whom 

rely on the school to keep their dreams alive. 



 

 

  

In Rwanda, your contribution equips a brand-new vocational training center with 

sewing machines, salon tools, and culinary supplies—giving young people 

practical skills and a path to employment. 
  

In Liberia, your donation will cover teacher salaries, facility maintenance, and 

classroom updates, including new desks and sanitation supplies. Many of these 

children wouldn’t be able to attend school at all without donor support. 
  

In Guinea-Bissau, your donation helps repaint classrooms and school walls, 

creating a clean, safe, and inspiring space where children can learn without 

interruption—even when other schools shut down. 

 

  

This is your last chance to be part of something meaningful this summer. Every 
dollar brings us closer to brighter classrooms, fuller lunch tables, safer facilities, and 

stronger futures. 

Thanks to generous donors like you, we have already reached our initial goal 

of $15,000! But there’s always room to grow and every bit counts, so we raised 

our new goal to $20,000! 

Even $10 or $25 can make a world of difference. 

Let’s end this campaign strong. Together, we can build not just schools but futures 

filled with dignity, opportunity, and hope. 

  
 

 

 

Yes, I'd like to invest in future leaders through  

the Schools of Africa Project! 

 

  
 

If you haven’t already, shop our handmade totes & pouches from Rwanda—

crafted by students and graduates of our vocational school. Every purchase helps 

sustain the Schools of Africa!  

Donate Today  



 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  

  

 

Our Contact Information 

Women's Federation for World Peace USA 

481 8th Avenue, Suite 608 

New York, NY 10001 

(212) 302-8837 

www,wfwp,us 
 

  

 
 

Support Through Handcrafted Gifts  


